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The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers and Trinity River Authority to host a public open house for the 
Port of Liberty Vision Plan 

 
The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers and the Trinity River Authority are requesting public comments 
toward the creation of a Vision Plan for the Port of Liberty. The Vision Plan will focus on the best and 
highest uses for lands related to the Port of Liberty that support economic development, environmental 
stewardship, and multi-modal transportation, including Trinity River navigation. 

 
A public open house to learn about the project and contribute comments will be held from 5:30 to 6:30 
p.m. on March 20, 2024, at the Liberty County - A.J. “Jack” Hartel Building on 318 San Jacinto Street, 
Liberty, Texas 77575. 

 
The public meeting will provide attendees with information regarding the Port of Liberty Vision Plan 
content, development process, and general schedule. Attendees can view current maps and ask 
questions. A 30-day public comment period will begin March 20, 2024, and end April 19, 2024. 

 
Information provided at the open house and instructions on how to leave comments may be viewed on 
the following link beginning March 20, 2024:https://www.swg.usace.army.mil/Projects/Port-of-Liberty-
Vision-Plan/. 

 
 

Comments can be submitted in writing at the scheduled open house or emailed to: CESWG-Port-Of-
Liberty-VisionPlan@usace.army.mil. 

 
We look forward to your involvement in this project. 
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